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To love and serve as Jesus shows us 
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WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 
Week ending: 10/04/19 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to Year 6 who had the 
best attendance in the school. 

Year Group Attendance 

Reception 92.3% 

Year 1 91.7% 

Year 2 98.7% 

Year 3 76.5% 

Year 4M 75% 

Year 4W 81.7% 

Year 5 92.2% 

Year 6 100% 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Mon 29th   Y6 Booster LAST SESSION 

Tues 30th  
 Y3 Swimming 

 Y5/6 Football Tournament Broomfields 

Wed 1st May  Y4 Kingswood 

Thurs 2nd 
 Rosary (everyday Thursday this month) 

 Y4 Kingswood 

Fri 3rd 

 Y4 Kingswood 

 Reception to visit Holly’s Farm 

 Celebration Assembly (9am) 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

More information to follow shortly about Summer Term clubs.  

Please be aware that, whilst every effort will be made to keep to 

dates set, at times it may be necessary to change a date so 

please check the newsletter which will keep you informed of any 

necessary changes.  Thank you. 

Sunday 28th April: Fire Service 7’s Rugby Qualifying Round Year 5/6 

Rugby Team - Halliwell  Jones 

29th April: Last Booster Group for Year 6 

30th April: Year 3 Swimming (weekly until 16th July) 

1st May: Rosary (every Thursday during May) 

1st/2nd/3rd May: Kingswood Residential Year  

6th May: May Day Bank Holiday, School closed 

7th May: Session 6, Sacramental Programme, Year 4 

13th - 16th May: KS2 SATs 

17th May: Y5 Assembly 

W/C 20th May: Islam Week 

20th May: Year 4 Walk to Church (rehearsal for Communion) 

20th May: Last Booster Group for Year 2  

21st May: Cross Country Race, Year 5/6 - Culcheth Primary School 

21st May: Year 4 First Communion Mass, St Joseph’s Church 

22nd May: Sports Day 

22nd May: Parent’s Meeting Year 6 Condover Hall 

23rd May: Communion Party/Photographer/ 

23rd May: Parent’s Meeting Tattenhall 

23rd May: Cross Country Race Year 5/6, - Woolston Primary 

24th May: May Assembly led by Y2 
 

School  Closes for Half Term 

Monday 10th June: School Re-opens  

ROSARY 
We will be starting our May series of the 

Rosary on Thursday 2nd May at 8.30am, 

then every Thursday until the end of the 

month. Many thanks to all the parents, 

grandparents and friends who support us with 

this to foster school and parish links.  

SUMMER UNIFORM 
Summer Uniform can now be worn: 

 

Blue/White Short Sleeved Shirt & Tie / Blue 

Polo Shirt (School Logo optional) 

with Grey Trousers/Shorts/Grey Socks  
 

or 
 

Blue Gingham Dress with White Socks  
 

 

Hair Bobbles – Navy/Black or Gingham 
 

Sensible, black shoes—no trainers with 

uniform 
 

PE Kit: 

White T-Shirt (School Logo optional) 

Navy Sweatshirt/Cardigan (School Logo 

optional) - no hoodies please 

Royal Blue Shorts 

Trainers/PE pumps 



E-mail: stvincents_primary@warrington.gov.uk                   Tel: 01925 726544 

A Synod for the Archdiocese of Liverpool 

For further information, or to complete the survey and have your views hear, please visit: 

https://synod2020.co.uk/ 


